From:
 Jim Gordon

 To:
 Debbie Johnstone

 Cc:
 Lihua He

Subject: RE: Q&A Submission **Date:** April 6, 2022 11:54:39 AM

Hi Debbie,

The project for the conversion of multi family and commercial solid waste pickup from private arrangements with individual contractors to a central contract(s) managed by the City is ongoing. Staff are reaching out to the approximately 350 commercial and strata properties to obtain existing collection details before issuing a Request for Proposals this summer.

Plans are that individual properties can sign up for the City managed collection service with fees to be paid similar to existing water utility fees by January 2023. In any case properties will be charged the new collection fees starting in January 2024, so they are advised to terminate their current collection contracts before that time.

Hope this helps,

Jim

Jim Gordon P.Eng.
Director of Engineering and Municipal Operations,
City of White Rock
877 Keil Street, White Rock, BC V4B 4V6

Tel: 604.541.2181 | www.whiterockcity.ca



The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the individual(s) or entity(ies) to which it is addressed and may contain information that is confidential and/or privileged or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any copying, review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by individual(s) or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the City of White Rock and destroy any copies of this information. Thank you.